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Daisy Class

This Week
We have started to explore the 

book, 'A Mouse called Julian.' We 
have been focussing on looking at 
the pictures in detail and we did 
this for a few days before we 

even read the book. The children 
have made some really lovely 

pictures of the animals from the 
story. 

Forest Fun
This week in Forest Fun the 

children had a go at making homes 
for animals. 

Thank you for labelling wellie 
boots and bags. We will leave 

boxes out on a Tuesday with the 
children's names on for you to put 

Forest Fun bags in. 

Tapestry
If your child has already been a focus 
child we hope that you have enjoyed 

looking at their pictures, observations 
and learning. Thank you so much for 

jumping on board and sharing pictures 
with us. It is so valuable for us to see 
what the children get up to at home 
too; for us to get a whole picture of 

your child's learning and development. 
So thank you very much! 

I have been told that this year is the 
best year for parent participation on 
Tapestry in Daisy Class!! Please come 
and see Miss Evans if you have not 

managed to get on yet.

Junk Modelling
This week the children have started 
to explore and create in the 'junk 

modelling' area. Please can you save 
us cereal boxes, tubes, washed out 

plastic food containers and any clean 
'junk' for our creative area. 

Thank you :) 

Class Reps
Georgina's mum is our AM class 
rep and Betina's mum is our PM 
class rep. If you have not given 
them your contact details and 

would like to join the class 
WhatsApp group please see one 
of these mums or pop a note to 
the teachers and we can pass it 

on :) 

Next Week
We will continue to focus on the 

story 'A Mouse called Julian.' We 
will have a go at making story 
maps retelling the story using 

pictures and actions. We will also 
look at shapes which we see in the 
book, and then see if we can spot 
them in our own environment too! 

PLEASE label all of 
your child’s belongings 
 


